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Ottawa Board of Health Communication Items (held on file by the Board of Health 
Secretary) 

1. Letter from Ms. Nancy Sullivan, Chair, Board of Health for Wellington-Dufferin-
Guelph Public Health, to the Honourable Kathleen Wynne, Premier of Ontario, 
regarding Requesting Support for Enactment of Legislation under the HPPA to Allow 
for the Inspection and Enforcement of Activities of Personal Service Settings 
(January 4, 2017) 

2. Letter from Mayor Mary Smith, Chair, Board of Health for Peterborough Public 
Health, to Councillor Jesse Helmer, Chair, Board of Health for the Middlesex London 
Health Unit, regarding Jordan’s Principle (February 2, 2017) 

3. Letter from Mayor Mary Smith, Chair, Board of Health for Peterborough Public 
Health, to the Honourable Dr. Eric Hoskins, Minister of Health and Long-Term Care, 
regarding Health Hazards of Gambling (February 2, 2017) 

4. Letter from Mayor Mary Smith, Chair, Board of Health for Peterborough Public 
Health, to the Honourable Peter Tabuns, Chair, Standing Committee on Social 
Policy, regarding Bill 6, Ministry of Community Social Services Amendment Act 
(Social Assistance Research Commission), 2016 (February 2, 2017) 

5. Letter from Mayor Mary Smith, Chair, Board of Health for Peterborough Public 
Health, to Dr. Rocco Gerace, Registrar, College of Physicians and Surgeons of 
Ontario, regarding Opioid Addiction and Overdose (February 2, 2017) 

6. Letter from Mayor Mary Smith, Chair, Board of Health for Peterborough Public 
Health, to Dr. David Williams, Chief Medical Officer of Health, Ministry of Health and 
Long-Term Care, regarding Provincial Opioid Action Plan (February 2, 2017) 

7. Letter from Mr. Gary McNamara, Chair, and Dr. Gary Kirk, Medical Officer of Health 
and CEO, Windsor-Essex County Board of Health, to the Honourable Dr. Eric 
Hoskins, Minister of Health and Long-Term Care, regarding Opioid Addiction and 
Overdose (February 3, 2017) 

8. Letter from Mr. Gary McNamara, Chair, and Dr. Gary Kirk, Medical Officer of Health 
and CEO, Windsor-Essex County Board of Health, to the Honourable Dr. Eric 
Hoskins, Minister of Health and Long-Term Care, regarding Marijuana controls 
under Bill 178, Smoke-Free Ontario Amendment Act, 2016 (February 3, 2017) 
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9. Letter from Dr. Christine Kennedy, Medical Officer of Health, Grey Bruce Health 
Unit, to the Honourable Dr. Eric Hoskins, Minister of Health and Long-Term Care, 
regarding Marijuana controls under Bill 178, Smoke-Free Ontario Amendment Act, 
2016 (February 7, 2017) 

10. Letter from Mayor Mary Smith, Chair, Board of Health for Peterborough Public 
Health, to the Honourable Dr. Eric Hoskins, Minister of Health and Long-Term Care, 
regarding Expert Panel on Public Health (February 27, 2017) 

11. Letter from Dr. Penny Sutcliffe, Medical Officer of Health and Chief Executive 
Officer, Sudbury & District Board of Health, to the Honourable Dr. Eric Hoskins, 
Minister of Health and Long-Term Care, regarding Opioid Use in Sudbury & District 
(February 28, 2017) 
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